External Advert

Do you have the expertise and understanding to help shape the safeguarding mission of the Catholic Church?

NATIONAL CATHOLIC SAFEGUARDING COMMISSION

                                 

4 LAY MEMBERS

The Catholic Church in England & Wales is establishing new structures to take forward the work of safeguarding children and vulnerable adults following the recommendations of the Cumberlege Commission report “Safeguarding with Confidence”.

The National Catholic Safeguarding Commission (NCSC) will be responsible for setting the strategic direction of the Church’s safeguarding policy and monitoring compliance. Mandated by the Catholic Bishops’ Conference of England and Wales and the Conference of Religious it will ensure that standards are met and policies implemented. The Catholic Safeguarding Advisory Service will report through the NCSC and be responsible for driving and supporting improvement in practice throughout the dioceses, parishes and religious communities.

The NCSC is now being established and we are looking to recruit 4 lay members (i.e. not clergy or members of religious orders) with relevant expertise, one of whom should have substantial experience of working with vulnerable adults and one working in the criminal justice system.

Membership of the Commission is not remunerated but expenses will be reimbursed. The time commitment is likely to be 8 – 10 days a year.

For further details of the role and how to apply please e-mail. Aminata.kamara@cbcew.org.uk Closing date for applications is 30th May 2008.
